

Mark Lascelles *Head Master* headmaster@dauntseys.org

22 September 2021

## Dear Parent

I am writing to invite you to a lunch-time reception at the Manor, at 12 noon on Wednesday, 20 October 2021, the day we break up for half term. I do hope this is a convenient time as I imagine you may well be travelling to School to collect your son or daughter who, by then, will no doubt be ready for a well-earned break. This will be an opportunity to catch up with the Manor staff and to meet other Manor parents. Please do feel free to bring any interested grandparents, aunts, uncles, brothers or sisters - all are welcome.

Kindly complete and submit the form by following the link below.

https://forms.office.com/r/8vAGMDv9XA

Man Lonceller

With all good wishes

Mark Lascelles Head Master

